

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

October 21, 1993

The Honorable Rick M. Littlefield Oklahoma State Senate State Capitol Building Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Dear Senator Littlefield:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from our General Counsel in response to the prison situation at Narcissa.

Should you need further information please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb
Attachment